Agenda Item 9.1.1(a)

Amendment to Examination Regulation

Rationale: In 2017, the Examination and Grading Policy were reviewed by GSC and approved by
Academic Council. As a result, this supersedes the Examinations section of the Graduate Academic
Calendar. In a review of the calendar, it was determined that this section should be removed as a result
of the new policy. The supplemental examination is outside the scope of the Examination and Grading
Policy, and therefore will remain.

Examinations

For information on examinations, please see the university’s “Examination and Grading Policy.”

Supplemental examinations

In some circumstances, students may be allowed to write one supplemental
examination. The mark from a supplemental examination may replace or otherwise
augment a mark previously obtained in an examination in the same course. Students
should contact their graduate program director for regulations concerning supplemental
examinations.


https://usgc.uoit.ca/policy/policy-library/policies/academic/examination-and-grading-policy.php
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